
   

THE HENRY MEUN COLLECTION 

 

As notified in Newsletter no. 16, the late Henry Meun left a small collection of books, articles 

and slides relating to the Shroud, which he had built up over many years of interest in the 

subject. Ian Wilson recently visited Henry Meun's widow, Dorothy, at her home in 

Northumberland, and after studying the collection, is currently negotiating with the Jesuit 

fathers for the collection to be housed in the Library of their Farm Street Church at 114 

Mount Street, London W1, between South Audley Street and Park Lane. It is planned for 

other materials to be added to this collection so that it forms the main resource centre for 

Shroud research in the U.K. The likely arrangement will be for those wishing to study the 

collection to arrange a mutually convenient visit time with the (part-time) librarian, Father 

John Russell. As soon as this arrangement comes into effect, members will be notified 

accordingly. 

 

 


